
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EXHIBIT 8 

CIA Appeal Response 
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Mr. Joshua Eaton 
MuckRock News 
DEPT MR 14538 
P.O. Box 55819 
Boston, MA 02205-5819 

Reference: F-2015-00722 

Dear Mr. Eaton: 

Central Intelligence Agency 

Washington, D.C. 20505 

16 June 2016 

This acknowledges receipt of your 8 June 2016 letter, received in the office of the 
Information and Privacy Coordinator on 15 June 2016, appealing the timeliness of our 
response to your 2 January 2015 Freedom of Information Act request for any and all 
emails between (a) Senator Mark Udall and (b) CIA Director John Brennan 
concerning the so-called Panetta Review of the CIA's enhanced interrogation 
program. [You] are requesting emails produced between Nov. 30, 2013 and the date 
this request is received and processed. 

Please be advised that our regulations only allow requesters to appeal denials of 
information, no records located responses, fee waiver denials, and expedited processing. 
For your information, Agency regulations addressing appeal rights are located in subparts 
1900.42(a) of title 32 of the Code of Federal Regulations. We apologize for any 
confusion, but this will allow you if you desire the chance to challenge our final 
determination by filing an administrative appeal. Meanwhile, we appreciate your 
patience while we continue to process your request. 

Sincerely, 

fofckJj~ 
Michael Lavergne 

Information and Privacy Coordinator 
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